
  THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN FOR CARLYON PARISH

The next meeting of the Steering Group – to which all
are very welcome – will be held on Wednesday 12th
July from 6pm in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre.

Everyone in the Parish should receive our new booklet and initial questionnaire 
which carry more detailed information well before that meeting. We hope you 
will return yours promptly.  There is a prize associated with the questionnaires 
but please try to return your copy in the pre-addressed envelope by August 1st.  
If you miss that date you can hand one in to one of the steering group up to the 
day of the prize draw which will take place before our August meeting on August
9th.  You will find full details in the information you should be receiving.  If you 
need a spare copy don’t hesitate to ask.  

The best way is to e-mail carlyonplan@btinternet.com or contact your nearest 
Parish councillor and we will get one to you.  The neighbourhood plan will have a
major impact on the shape and character of our area for many years to come so 
it is essential that as many residents and businesses are involved as possible.

If you want to become involved and/or feel you have a skill  which would be
useful then do get in touch.  

You can also see all  our latest  news and information on  our Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/carlyonparish or  on  the Carlyon  Parish  website
www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk as well as on the Parish noticeboards. 
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Remember – this is our neighbourhood and our
environment.   Help us to protect it.
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